
I live directly west from this proposed development. I am writing in opposition to the 

change from low density residential. 
 

I have lived in Blaine since 1992 and have seen explosive growth in the city. The area north 

of 125th should remain single family residential. We have a large town home development 

east of our area already and many townhomes, many of which are rented. I would like to see 

the new development as single family homes. There is a great need for single family villas 

which are cheaper and great for our aging population and young families.  
 

Sincerely, 

Nancy Kaiser 

12710 Xylite St. NE 

Blaine, MN 
 


